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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:    Eileen Rubano, Administration Officer 

               Howell Township Planning and Zoning Board 

 

FROM:  Christine Martone, Registered Environmental Health Specialist 

 

DATE:   October 28, 2022  

 

RE:    SP-1105 

               Victory Road 

               Block: 41     Lot: 17 

 

Our Department has the following comments regarding the above referenced site plan: 

 

Septic system plans have been denied by this department pending planning board approval. 

 

New septic plans must be submitted to and approved by this department prior to building permits 

being issued.  Calculations for the maximum number of employees per day must be included in 

the submission.  Also, minimum distances must be maintained from the septic system to 

detention basins and wetlands. 
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Brian Charnick 
Acting President 

Christopher P. Merkel, M.P.H. 
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